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(650) 508-6200

November 22, 2021

The Honorable Chatles E. Schumer
United State Senate

322 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Leader Schumet:

On behalf of the San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans) and the San Mateo
County Transportation Authority (TA), I write to thank you for your tireless efforts and
suppott of transportation and infrastructure funding included in the Infrastructure
Investment and Jobs Act.

This legislation is a historic investment in our nation’s core infrastructure priorities —
including critical road, bridge and rail projects similar to the ones supported and funded
by the TA. This legislation will also support clean transit infrastructure, help mitigate
climate change impacts and lead to the creation of thousands of jobs. We applaud the
efforts that you have taken to ensute that our region’s transportation system continues
to receive the proper attention and necessary funding.

SamTrans is in the process of converting to a fully Zero Emission Bus (ZEB) fleet by
2038 - a goal adopted by the San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors,
ahead of the California Air Resource Board (CARB) mandate to convert by 2040. This
bill offers a means of funding that ambitious goal.

The first all-electric route that SamTrans plans to launch will connect East Palo Alto,
several major employers along the US-101 corridor, San Francisco International
Airport, and the BART system at the San Bruno Station. We are hopeful that this
historic infrastructure package will help us complete this project as well as the rest of
the full fleet conversion, bringing us closer to cleaner, greener bus service that is vital in
the fight against climate change.

I applaud you for your continued support of public transportation that is so
fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and the entire

country. Please contact Government and Community Affairs Manager Jessica Epstein
at epsteinj@samtrans.com if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,
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Carter Mau

Acting General Manager/Chief Executive Officer/Executive Director

Cc: San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors
San Mateo County Transportation Authority Board of Directors




2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

samirans
[ ST,
| TR

CHARLES STONE, CHAIR
PETER RATTO, VICE CHAIR
MARINA FRASER

JEFF GEE

CAROLE GROOM

ROSE GUILBAULT

RiIco E. MEDINA

DAVE PINE

JOSH POWELL

i

SAN MATEO COUNTY
Transportation
Authority

EMILY BEACH, CHAIR

RICO E. MEDINA, VICE CHAIR
CAROLE GROOM

DON HORSLEY

JULIA MATES

MARK NAGALES

CARLOS ROMERO

1250 SAN CARLOS AVE
SAN CARLOS, CA 94070

(650) 508-6200

November 22, 2021

Secretary Pete Buttigieg

U.S. Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg:

On behalf of the San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans) and the San Mateo
County Transportation Authority (TA), I write to thank you for your tireless efforts and
support of transportation and infrastructure funding included in the Infrastructure
Investment and Jobs Act.

This legislation is a historic investment in out nation’s core infrastructure priorities —
including critical road, bridge and rail projects similar to the ones supported and funded
by the TA. This legislation will also support clean transit infrastructure, help mitigate
climate change impacts and lead to the cteation of thousands of jobs. We applaud the
efforts that you have taken to ensure that our region’s transportation system continues
to receive the proper attention and necessary funding.

SamTrans is in the process of converting to a fully Zero Emission Bus (ZEB) fleet by
2038 - 2 goal adopted by the San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors,
ahead of the California Air Resoutce Board (CARB) mandate to convert by 2040. This
bill offers a means of funding that ambitious goal.

The first all-electtic route that SamTrans plans to launch will connect East Palo Alto,
several major employers along the US-101 corridor, San Francisco International
Airport, and the BART system at the San Bruno Station. We are hopeful that this
historic infrastructure package will help us complete this project as well as the rest of
the full fleet conversion, bringing us closer to cleaner, greener bus service that is vital in
the fight against climate change.

I applaud you for your continued support of public transportation that is so
fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and the entire

country. Please contact Government and Community Affairs Manager Jessica Epstein
at epsteinj@samtrans.com if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerebr, /

/

J&& (77C
Carter Mau
Acting General Manager/Chief Executive Officer/Executive Director

Cc: San Mateo County Transit District Boatrd of Directors
San Mateo County Transportation Authority Board of Directors
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November 22, 2021

President Joseph R. Biden

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20500

Dear President Biden:

On behalf of the San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans) and the San Mateo
County Transportation Authority (TA), I write to thank you for your tireless efforts and
support of transportation and infrastructure funding included in the Infrastructure
Investment and Jobs Act.

This legislation is a historic investment in our nation’s core infrastructure priorities —
including critical road, bridge and rail projects similar to the ones supported and funded
by the TA. This legislation will also suppott clean transit infrastructure, help mitigate
climate change impacts and lead to the creation of thousands of jobs. We applaud the
effotts that you have taken to ensure that our region’s transportation system continues
to teceive the proper attention and necessary funding.

SamTrans is in the process of converting to a fully Zero Emission Bus (ZEB) fleet by
2038 - a goal adopted by the San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors,
ahead of the California Air Resoutce Board (CARB) mandate to convert by 2040. This
bill offers a means of funding that ambitious goal.

The first all-electric route that SamTrans plans to launch will connect East Palo Alto,
several major employets along the US-101 cortidor, San Francisco International
Airport, and the BART system at the San Bruno Station. We are hopeful that this
histotic infrastructute package will help us complete this project as well as the rest of
the full fleet conversion, bringing us closet to cleanet, greener bus service that is vital in
the fight against climate change.

I applaud you for your continued support of public transportation that is so
fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and the entire

country. Please contact Government and Community Affairs Manager Jessica Epstein
at epsteinj@samtrans.com if you have any questions or need additional information.

Carter Mau
Acting General Manager/Chief Executive Officer/Executive Director

Cc: San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors
San Mateo County Transportation Authority Board of Directors




2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

samirans
[Qetanitvii- oo duise o
[ T

CHARLES STONE, CHAIR
PETER RATTO, VICE CHAIR
MARINA FRASER

JEFF GEE

CAROLE GROOM

ROSE GUILBAULT

RICO E. MEDINA

DAVE PINE

JOSH POWELL

&

SAN MATEO COUNTY
Transportation
Authority

EmILY BEACH, CHAIR

RICO E. MEDINA, VICE CHAIR
CAROLE GROOM

DON HORSLEY

JULIA MATES

MARK NAGALES

CARLOS ROMERO

1250 SAN CARLOS AVE
SAN CARLOS, CA 94070

(650) 508-6200

November 22, 2021

The Honorable Alex Padilla
United States Senate

112 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Padilla:

On behalf of the San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans) and the San Mateo
County Transportation Authority (TA), I write to thank you for your tireless efforts and
support of transportation and infrastructure funding included in the Infrastructure
Investment and Jobs Act.

This legislation is a histotic investment in our nation’s core infrastructure priorities —
including critical road, bridge and rail projects similar to the ones supported and funded
by the TA. This legislation will also support clean transit infrastructure, help mitigate
climate change impacts and lead to the creation of thousands of jobs. We applaud the
efforts that you have taken to ensute that our region’s transportation system continues
to receive the proper attention and necessary funding.

SamTrans is in the process of converting to a fully Zero Emission Bus (ZEB) fleet by
2038 - a goal adopted by the San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors,
ahead of the California Air Resource Board (CARB) mandate to convert by 2040. This
bill offers a means of funding that ambitious goal.

The first all-electtic route that SamTrans plans to launch will connect East Palo Alto,
several major employers along the US-101 corridor, San Francisco International
Airport, and the BART system at the San Bruno Station. We are hopeful that this
histotic infrastructute package will help us complete this project as well as the rest of
the full fleet conversion, bringing us closer to cleaner, greener bus service that is vital in
the fight against climate change.

I applaud you for your continued support of public transportation that is so
fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and the entire

country. Please contact Government and Community Affairs Manager Jessica Epstein
at epsteinj@samtrans.com if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

S Lz

Carter Mau
Acting General Manager/Chief Executive Officer/Executive Director

Cc: San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors
San Mateo County Transportation Authority Board of Directors
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November 22, 2021

'The Honorable Dianne Feinstein
United States Senate

331 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Feinstein:

On behalf of the San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans) and the San Mateo
County Transportation Authotity (TA), I write to thank you for your tireless efforts and
supportt of transportation and infrastructure funding included in the Infrastructure
Investment and Jobs Act.

This legislation is a historic investment in our nation’s core infrastructure priorities —
including ctitical road, bridge and rail projects similar to the ones supported and funded
by the TA. This legislation will also support clean transit infrastructure, help mitigate
climate change impacts and lead to the creation of thousands of jobs. We applaud the
efforts that you have taken to ensure that our region’s transportation system continues
to receive the proper attention and necessary funding.

SamTrans is in the process of converting to a fully Zero Emission Bus (ZEB) fleet by
2038 - a goal adopted by the San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors,
ahead of the California Air Resource Board (CARB) mandate to convert by 2040. This
bill offers a2 means of funding that ambitious goal.

The first all-electtic route that SamTrans plans to launch will connect East Palo Alto,
several major employers along the US-101 corridor, San Francisco International
Airport, and the BART system at the San Bruno Station. We are hopeful that this
historic infrastructure package will help us complete this project as well as the rest of
the full fleet convetsion, bringing us closer to cleaner, greener bus service that is vital in
the fight against climate change.

I applaud you for your continued support of public transportation that is so
fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and the entire

country. Please contact Government and Community Affairs Manager Jessica Epstein
at epsteinj@samtrans.com if you have any questions or need additional information.

Carter Mau
Acting General Manager/Chief Executive Officer/Executive Director

Cc: San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors
San Mateo County Transportation Authority Board of Directors
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November 22, 2021

The Honotable Anna G. Eshoo

United States House of Representatives
272 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Eshoo:

On behalf of the San Mateo County Transit District (SamTrans) and the San Mateo
County Transportation Authority (TA), I write to thank you for your tireless efforts and
support of transportation and infrastructure funding included in the Infrastructure
Investment and Jobs Act.

This legislation is a historic investment in our nation’s core infrastructure priotities —
including critical road, bridge and rail projects similar to the ones supported and funded
by the TA. This legislation will also support clean transit infrastructure, help mitigate
climate change impacts and lead to the creation of thousands of jobs. We applaud the
efforts that you have taken to ensute that our region’s transportation system continues
to receive the proper attention and necessary funding.

SamTrans is in the process of converting to a fully Zero Emission Bus (ZEB) fleet by
2038 - a goal adopted by the San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors,
ahead of the California Air Resource Board (CARB) mandate to convert by 2040. This
bill offers a means of funding that ambitious goal.

The first all-electric route that SamTrans plans to launch will connect East Palo Alto,
several major employers along the US-101 cotridor, San Francisco International
Airport, and the BART system at the San Bruno Station. We are hopeful that this
historic infrastructure package will help us complete this project as well as the rest of
the full fleet conversion, bringing us closer to cleaner, greener bus service that is vital in
the fight against climate change.

I applaud you for your continued support of public transportation that is so
fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and the entire

country. Please contact Government and Community Affairs Manager Jessica Epstein
at epsteinj(@samtrans.com if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerel

Carter Mau
Acting General Manager/Chief Executive Officer/Executive Director

Cc: San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directots
San Mateo County Transportation Authority Board of Directors
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November 22, 2021

The Honorable Jackie Speier

United States House of Representatives
2465 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Speier:

On behalf of the San Mateo County Ttansit District (SamTrans) and the San Mateo
County Transportation Authority (TA), I wtite to thank you for your tireless efforts and
support of transportation and infrastructure funding included in the Infrastructure
Investment and Jobs Act.

This legislation is a historic investment in our nation’s core infrastructure priorities —
including critical road, bridge and rail projects similar to the ones supported and funded
by the TA. This legislation will also support clean transit infrastructure, help mitigate
climate change impacts and lead to the creation of thousands of jobs. We applaud the
efforts that you have taken to ensute that out region’s transportation system continues
to receive the proper attention and necessary funding.

SamTrans is in the process of convetting to a fully Zero Emission Bus (ZEB) fleet by
2038 - a goal adopted by the San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directots,
ahead of the California Air Resource Board (CARB) mandate to convert by 2040. This
bill offers a means of funding that ambitious goal.

The first all-electric route that SamTrans plans to launch will connect East Palo Alto,
several major employers along the US-101 cotridor, San Francisco International
Airport, and the BART system at the San Bruno Station. We are hopeful that this
histotic infrastructure package will help us complete this project as well as the rest of
the full fleet conversion, bringing us closer to cleaner, greener bus service that is vital in
the fight against climate change.

I applaud you for your continued support of public transportation that is so
fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and the entire

country. Please contact Government and Community Affairs Manager Jessica Epstein
at epsteinj@samtrans.com if you have any questions or need additional information.

Carter Mau
Acting General Manager/Chief Executive Officer/Executive Director

Cc: San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directots
San Mateo County Transportation Authority Board of Directots
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including ctitical road, bridge and rail projects similar to the ones supported and funded
by the TA. This legislation will also support clean transit infrastructure, help mitigate

climate change impacts and lead to the creation of thousands of jobs. We applaud the
u efforts that you have taken to ensute that our region’s transportation system continues
/ to receive the propet attention and necessary funding.

Dear Madam Speaker:

SAN MATEO COUNTY

Transportation SamTrans is in the process of converting to a fully Zero Emission Bus (ZEB) fleet by
Authority 2038 - a2 goal adopted by the San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors,

ahead of the California Air Resource Board (CARB) mandate to convert by 2040. This
EMILY BEACH, CHAIR

RICOE. MEDlNA, VICE CHAIR bl].l Offers a means Of ﬁmdlng that mlbluous goal

CAROLE GROOM

DON HORSLEY : :
JULIA MATES The first all-electric route that SamTrans plans to launch will connect East Palo Alto,

MARK NAGALES several major employers along the US-101 corridor, San Francisco International
SRS Airportt, and the BART system at the San Bruno Station. We are hopeful that this
historic infrastructure package will help us complete this project as well as the rest of
the full fleet convetsion, bringing us closer to cleaner, greener bus service that is vital in
the fight against climate change.

I applaud you for your continued suppott of public transportation that is so
fundamental to the vitality and health of our region, the state, and the entire

countty. Please contact Government and Community Affairs Manager Jessica Epstein
at epsteinj@samtrans.com if you have any questions or need additional information.

ZZ

Carter Mau
Acting General Manager/Chief Executive Officer/Executive Director

Sincerply,

1250 SAN CARLOS AVE Cc: San Mateo County Transit District Board of Directors
SAN CARLOS, CA 94070 San Mateo County Transportation Authority Board of Directots
(650) 508-6200






